

November 28, 2017

Syncon, LLC Attn: Lori Gardner 660 Independence Blvd, Ste 320 Chesapeake, VA 23320

Dear Lori,

During this holiday season, it is incredibly heartwarming when we receive a gift that allows us to say "yes" to one more child, family or adult who is in need of our services. In the spirit of giving thanks, we would like to thank you for Syncon, LLC's gift of food on 11/17/2017.

Families experiencing poverty and homelessness in our community struggle with the uncertainty of where to sleep and whether or not they will have a holiday meal. Last year ForKids was able to collect over 550 baskets at Thanksgiving and we hope to collect more this year.

Because of your giving spirit, our families have the support and supplies they need to eat their next meal and know where they will spend the night. It is through support like yours that we are able to have a Holiday Shop to assist our families during a difficult season. Information for the Holiday Shop Toy Drive can be found on our website <a href="www.forkidsva.org">www.forkidsva.org</a>. Thank you for making sure ForKids' kids have a reason to be thankful this holiday!

With warmest wishes,

Sharhonda M. Woods Chief Development Officer

Please retain this letter for tax purposes. For Kids is a 501(c)(3) organization, tax ID 54-1477799, and donors may deduct contributions to For Kids as provided by the IRS to the full extent of the law. No goods or services have been received in return for this contribution unless specifically noted. Please consult with your attorney or financial advisor to determine your level of deductibility.